

Georgetown Zoning Board of Appeals

Memorial Town Hall ♦ One Library Street ♦ Georgetown, MA 01833 Phone (978) 352-5742 ♦ Fax (978) 352-5725

MINUTES OF A PUBLIC HEARING Map 15, Lot 46 Carleton Drive, Georgetown MA

Applicant: G. Mello Disposal Corp Owner: East West Mirra Realty LLC ZBA File #19-07

September 10, 2019 (request to continue to 11/5/19)

Water Resource only

Board Members Present: **Jeff Moore**, Chairman, regular member

Paul Shilhan, regular member

Dave Kapnis, regular member – Absent – continue only Shawn Deane, regular member – did Mullen for 4/2/19

Gina Thibeault, regular member

Sharon Freeman, associate member - Voting

Attorney and applicant not present tonight to continue only Patty Pitari – Zoning Board Administrative Assistant

*Note Board Members are referred to by their Initials

Chairman J. Moore opened the Hearing at 7:35 pm. Attorney McCann emailed a letter to continue to November 5, 2019 for G. Mello Carleton Drive.

Chairman read the letter; Re: G. Mello Carlton Drive Map 15 – Lot 46, to continue to November 5, 2019 with extension of time for final action to 12/31/19. Patty had letter stamped by Town clerk.

Letter as follows:

Dear Board Members: As a follow up to my letter of August 14, 2019, given the anticipated Planning Board filing and the Planning Board's hearing schedule, on behalf of the Applicant, G. Mello Disposal Corp., I request that the hearing on the above-referenced matter to be continued to the Board's meeting of November 5, 2019, at which time we anticipate that the complete Site Plan Application will have been submitted and will be under review by the Planning Board. Signed Nancy A. S. McCann Attorney for G. Mello Disposal Corp.

Chairman Moore Signed the extension form asks for a Motion to continue G. Mello Map 15 Lot 26 Carleton Drive <u>Water Resource application</u> only to **November 5, 2019, and Extension of final action for decision to December 31,** 2019. Patty will have stamped by Town Clerk.

Motion so made by SD and seconded by GT, no discussion; all in favor – Yes. See attached letter and extension.

Patty Pitari Zoning Administrative Assistant

Approved at 10-8-19 Business Meeting